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3rd February, 2020 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

In Reception your child has the chance to have half a slice of toast each 

morning. The cost for the half next term, 24th February to 3rd April 

2020 is £3.00. This must be paid by Wednesday, 12th February to 

ensure your child has toast next term. 

 

We are now using the ParentPay service for payments into school 

therefore parents who have activated their ParentPay account will be 

able to pay this way. If you have not activated your account you can do 

so at any time. Login details are available at the school office, or you 

can still pay by sending cash into school for the time being. 

 

Our aim is to encourage all parents to use the ParentPay service in 

order to reduce the amount of cash coming into school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss J Barker 

Headteacher 
            


